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September 9, 2019

Reminders………

Please return the registration information page.  We need this to maintain current contact 
information.  Also, the signature page from our Student/Parent Handbook.  It’s good to review 
the procedures and policies with your children each year.

We request that you make sure your emergency contact page is up to date.  As the handbook 
states “When unforeseen circumstances arise, written permission must be given by the parent/
guardian.”  This way if there is a change in plans as to how your child is to go home, your 
permission is documented.

Please return your Weekly Reader/Scholastic News money, if you haven’t already done so.  

Fifth grade parents……..we are excited Ms. Kulp is offering band to your students, if you 
haven’t already done so, please fill out the band form and give it to the office ASAP.

As you know, picture day was today, we had many smiles.  If your student was unable to 
attend school today, Picture Re-Takes will be Mon. October 14th (reminders will be sent home 
as that date gets closer.)

Our first All School Mass is scheduled for Sunday, September 22nd, 9:30am at OLS.  As you 
know, our parish community supports our school in many ways.  This is a service we like to 
provide in return to say “Thank You,”  It also gives our children the opportunity to participate 
with them.

 =======================================================================

All School Mass Form 
(please return to the office ASAP) 

Family Name ______________________________________ 

My child/children _______________________________________________________________ 

Will participate in the All School Mass on Sunday, Sept. 22nd at 9:30 a.m. at OLS Church 


